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The crocodile population in Far North Queensland is OUT of control. We have a whole generation of
crocs that don’t fear humans and that is a dangerous predicament. Crocodiles are in higher, colder
fresh water streams where they have never been before. They are adapting to these conditions
because of the over population. My teenage son LOVES to fish and | would prefer he was out fishing
the creeks and drains than at home playing computer games but | fear for his safety when we have 3-
4 m crocs living in drains and sleeping in cane paddocks.Something has to be done....it is only a
matter of time before move lives are lost around the Silkwood /Kurrimine Beach area.





